Letter: Filipino community
assists at B&B

To the community,

“The Filipino community would like to extend our sincerest
gratitude to Bread & Broth for once again giving us the
opportunity to be a part of their very important and heart-
warming Adopt A Day program,” commented Mila Seals.

Seals has been coordinating the AAD meals that the Filipino
community has been sponsoring for the last four years.

With the help of 11 members of the Filipino community, a
wonderful Filipino themed dinner was served to B&B’'s dinner
guests at the March 6 Monday meal.

The evening’s guests enjoyed sweet and sour pork ribs, honey
mustard chicken, chow mien noodles, rice and broccoli with
cheese, all prepared and cooked by the Filipino sponsor crew.
This generous and hardworking sponsor crew out did themselves
hosting the meal. In addition to cooking the tasty meal, they
helped with the setup, serving and cleanup and were a joy to
all who attended the dinner.

B&B would like to take this opportunity to thank Mila Seal,
Myra Fajilan, Cecilia de Leon, Ador Manalili, Julie Fajayan,
Nora Cabanero, Bogey Boyes, Sally Dasalla and Belma, Rudy,
Mila, and Mercy Penollar. These wonderful members of the
Filipino community donated their time and effort to helping
others in need by serving a delicious and nutritious meal
prepared from the heart.

To partner with B&B as a donor or sponsor, contact me at
530.542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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